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8 September 2020 

 

Mr Mark McIver 
Project Officer 
Devonport City Council 

By email: mmciver@devonport.tas.gov.au  

 

Dear Mr McIver, 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme 
Devonport draft Local Provisions Schedule 

I refer to the hearing held for the Devonport draft Local Provisions Schedule (draft LPS) on the 
26 and 28 August 2020. 

The Panel is currently considering the information obtained at the hearing and provided in the 
section 35F report.  As discussed at the hearing, the Delegates require clarification on the 
following matter: 

• Confirmation of the application of the Rural Zone to parcels of land at Tugrah referred 
to on page 30 of the section 35F report, for Representation 13 recommended action 
2(j). As these particular parcels of land do not have a property address, folio of the 
Register number or a PID number, a map is required so the cadastral parcels to be 
clearly identified.   

Please submit your response to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  

If you need clarification on any matters, please contact Mary Bessell, Planning Adviser, on 
03 6165 6826. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ann Cunningham 
Delegate (Chair) 
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